
    
                                 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 “SERVING THE CHILDREN OF THE WORLD” 

 
 

 
To my Kiwanis friends, 
 
WOW! Where did the year go? It seems like only yesterday 
that the installation of officers was held but it was actually 
September 2019. Since that time, we have held our 
Halloween Party (Mother Nature wasn’t very cooperative 
that evening), our infamous skit (no Hollywood contracts 
offered), our newspaper sale, Chili Golf and St Patrick’s Day 

then POW the bottom fell out! 
 
Coronavirus hit! We survived, we held board meetings via conference calls, 
made decisions and carried on. 
Our monthly meetings continued in late June with proper distancing and other 
restrictions adhered to, the flag project was carried out in the usual but 
cautious manner! 
 
And what a wonderful job that was done by some of our members at the 
AWARE Shelter playground. And we can’t forget the ice cream cones for those 
that had fun at the Splash Pad! 
 
Can’t thank all of you enough for the support and concern you shared with me 
during these most challenging last few months! I couldn’t have done it without 
you! Thank you! 
 
Now is the time that Jim needs your support. Not sure that this Covid-19 will 
be over soon but we as Kiwanians will stick together and give Jim and his 
board all the support and help, they need. 
 
Thank you again for a great year! 
 

                   Mary Lou McFadden 
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        AWARE      

        PLAYGROUND   

       PROJECT 

 
 A very SPECIAL shout out to Carol & Mike 
Zuchowski, Linda Hayes and Beth & Jim 
Philo, chairpersons of the AWARE Shelter 
Playground. 
 
I wish to thank everyone who participated by 
either donating playground toys, a pool and 
cash, doing the landscaping and I can’t forget 
the manual labor! 
 
Thank you to the chairpersons and members 
Pat Kiessling, Dick Erhardt, Bob Johnson, 
Chad Noble, Dave Mahon, Barry Malek, Sally 
Wingle, Barbara Pauli, Reg Fennell, Colleen 
Chmielewski, Doug Beiswanger and Scott 
Timms. A special thank you to Beth & Jim’s 
grandsons who unloaded and spread 70 bags 
of playground mulch.  
 
Kiwanians are very special people and 
together we make things a little better for 
those in need! 
 
Thank you again! 
Mary Lou 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

#kidsneedkiwanis 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU TO LINDA, BETH & 

DICK FOR ALL THEIR HARD 

WORK! 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SEPTEMBER KIWANIS CALENDAR 

 

9/2    Board Meeting 

9/ 4 Friday Meeting (TBD) 

9/11 Friday Meeting (TBD) 

9/16   Board Meeting 

9/18 Friday Meeting (TBD) 

9/25 Installation Dinner – No Noon Mtg                                                           

 

 

 

If any Kiwanis Member wishes to 
contribute to the USS Arizona Fund, I am 
including the “Gift Donation” link from the 
Jackson Community Foundation. 

https://www.jacksoncf.org/online-
donation 

Steve Shotwell and Monica Moser spoke 
about this project during their 
presentations to the club in the month of 
August.  

 
 

 
 

         GIFT DONATION        

        FOR THE USS      

        ARIZONA 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

 

9/3 Lynn Seamans 

9/7 Connie Murray 

9/9 Rick Mills 

9/10 Howard Patch 

9/19 John Crist 

 

https://www.jacksoncf.org/online-donation
https://www.jacksoncf.org/online-donation

